
6 September 2016 
Recycling Collection 
 
20 September 2016 
Ordinary meeting of Council @ 
3:00pm in Council Chambers 

         

22 August 2016 

ROAD WORKS  

The Works Crew is currently carrying out some clearing of blind 
intersections across the Shire. This is in preparation for the        
increase in  heavy vehicle movements during harvest.  If you know 
of any intersections that require some maintenance before the   
harvest period please contact the Shire office and provide details. 
 

GRAIN CARTING 
With summer approaching, grain growers have the option of using 
heavy vehicles on the Restricted Access Vehicle (RAV) road network 
to access CBH grain receival bins. 
 

At present most of the Shire road network is rated to a RAV4     
standard however a number of streets and roads are capable of      
taking heavier vehicles to a RAV5 and RAV6 standard. 
 

They include: 
Beacon Grain Bin Rd Beacon North Rd 
Beacon-Bencubbin Rd  Burakin-Wialki Rd 
Ingleton Rd Kirby St (Beacon) 
Koorda-Bullfinch Rd Monger St (Bencubbin) 
Mouroubra Rd Mukinbudin-Wialki Rd 
Probert Rd Welbungin South Rd 
Welbungin-Wialki Rd 
 
In September 2015 the Shire applied to Main Roads WA (MRWA) to 
approve the use of the above roads to a higher RAV7 standard. RAV 
7 approvals are expected to be announced by MRWA within the next 
month or so. 
 

Under recently announced changes to the approval process, as of 1 
September the Shire will no longer be the first port of call for heavy 
haulage approvals. Instead hauliers will need to apply directly to 
MRWA’s Heavy Vehicle Section for RAV road approvals (see 
MRWA’s Publications and Information website for details). The 
change is intended to speed up the approvals process. 
 

As an aside, the Bencubbin CBH bin is limited by the exit at Watson 
Court onto Monger St which has RAV 4 status and is likely to remain 
so for the foreseeable future. This means that the Bencubbin bin is 
not capable of taking RAV6 or RAV7 vehicles. 

http://www.facebook.com/ShireMtMarshall
https://twitter.com/MtMarshallShire
mailto:admin@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au
http://www.mtmarshall.wa.gov.au/
https://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=https://score.org.au/site-resources/images/Water%252520Corp%252520Logo%252520Colour.jpg/image&imgrefurl=https://score.org.au/site-resources/images/Water%2520Corp%2520Logo%2520Colour.jpg/view&h=264&w=739&tbnid=yb0Z8


 

REFUSE FACILITIES 

 

 

Both Beacon and Bencubbin waste facilities have only a limited life and there is a great expense 
in both the closing and rehabilitation of the waste sites and the creation of new sites.               
There is also an expense with having to maintain the facilities and dig new trenches. 
 

One way in which to extend the life of the tip and save ratepayer dollars is to correctly separate 
waste into the defined areas within the waste facility.  Items such as steel and household furniture 
should not be disposed of in the household waste trench.  

 

Staff have noted that not everyone is using the Shire’s refuse facilities correctly. We would like to 
remind everyone of the following rules at both rubbish tips.   

 

What can be accepted and where do I put it? 
 

Household Waste Area  Whitegoods / Electrical Appliances Area 

Anything that cannot be separated  All white goods 

into one of the other areas All electrical appliances 

Plus building rubble/cladding materials/ *Note—all whitegoods with refrigerated  

masonry/pavers/tiles/timber gasses must be de-gassed before being 

Sheet glass, bottles, jars etc placed in the waste facility.   

No furniture or mattresses 

  

Car Bodies Area  Green Waste Area  

*No car parts such as windscreens plants, cuttings, clippings etc. 

bumpers etc—these are to go into  Timber (scrap) and wooden furniture 

metal/steel area or  green waste only—no plastic pots, steel  
household waste area or waste of any other kind please 

  

Asbestos Area Wire & Metal Area  

*Note—asbestos can only be accepted  Wire/steel/metal sheeting 

by appointment.  Please contact the shire  

on 08 9685 1202 to book an appointment 
 

We hope we can count on your cooperation in separating your waste and extending the life of 
your waste facilities.  As always, if you have any queries or concerns we welcome you to contact 
us here at the Shire on 08 9685 1202. 


